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  Inconvenience #5 - Hygiene 

We are going to ask you to wash your 
hands much more than we ever have. It is 
expected that washing or using hand 
sanitizer will happen each time you exit 
and enter a room. We are also going to 
ask you to wash your masks at least once 
a week. 

Discipline 
We will follow the following protocol for 
students who refuse to comply with these 
expectations. 

 1st offense – teacher will handle 
 2nd offense – office referral, phone 

call home 
 3rd offense – parent meeting 

 

“An inconvenience is an 
adventure wrongly 

considered.” 
Gilbert K. Chesterton 

  

Inconvenience #4 - Cohort 

When someone tests positive, it is our job 
to identify possible exposures. A close 
contact exposure means a person was 
closer than 6 feet from someone who 
tested positive for 15 minutes or longer. If 
we are unable to determine who was in 
close contact with the person who tested 
positive, everyone in the classroom, bus, 
lunch or free period will be considered 
exposed and will be required to 
quarantine for 14 days. To avoid this, we 
will need to know where everyone is at all 
times of the day. This means that recess 
will be limited to a small cohort rather 
than the entire grade. We will assign 
cohorts to specific areas on the 
playground and in the lunchroom. 
Assigned seating will be the name of the 
game for all classes and lunch. Kind of a 
bummer, but way better than 
quarantining more people than necessary! 

 

Conclusion 

This is certainly going to be an adventure! 
We understand that this is a lot to ask of 
our students, parents, teachers, and 
support staff. Our teachers and support 
staff are fully committed to doing our part 
to keep this school open for in-person 
learning. Thank you in advance for doing 
your part and supporting us in this 
adventure.   

IT WILL BE WORTH IT! 
 

 

 

 


